
From: Becker, Derrec <DBecker@emd.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/6/2016 12:58:13 PM
Subject: SCDOT News Release

SCDOT would like to send out this news release… any issues?
 
 

SCDOT Prepares for High Winds on Movable & High Bridges
 
 
The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) is preparing for increased  winds from 

Hurricane Matthew to impact the state later this week.
 
·         Moveable swing bridges in the coastal area will be locked down for vehicle traffic as soon as 

sustained winds reach 25 mph. No openings will be made for nautical traffic until the winds subside.
 

·         SCDOT works closely with law enforcement regarding safe travel for the high level structures in 
the Charleston area including the Ravenel, Holt and Wando Bridges.
-          When sustained winds reach speeds of 30 mph, law enforcement will warn operators of high 

profile vehicles such as semi-trucks, box delivery trucks, RVs and travel trailers not to use these 
bridges. Drivers of passenger vehicles should use extreme caution.
 

-          At sustained winds of 40 mph, local law enforcement agencies will notify the public that travel 
over those bridges are unsafe for travel and not for public use.

 
-          When winds reach a sustained 40 mph, anyone crossing the bridges is doing so at their own risk 

as law enforcement agencies may not be able to staff all locations.  In addition, the public is 
warned that regardless of sustained wind speeds, unexpected and hazardous wind gusts of higher 
speeds could occur.

 
          SCDOT urges all drivers to use caution for your own safety, the safety of other drivers and for those are 
working to keep the highways open. Updates will be provided on SCDOT’s Facebook page and Twitter feed: 
@SCDOTPress.             
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Derrec Becker
Public Information Officer
South Carolina Emergency Management Division
Mobile: 803.530.2193 | Office: 803.737.8500
Online: scemd.org  |  Social: @SCEMD
Skype: SCEmergency

 
"South Carolina's emergency management program minimizes loss of life and property damage from all-hazard 
incidents."
 

http://www.scemd.org/
http://www.twitter.com/SCEMD

